
THE ABRAHAMIC FAITH GATHERING, INC. 
Through knowledge shall the just be delivered – Prov. 11:9 

 
 

 
 

December 23, 2007 
 
 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
 
Greetings in the Lord. 
 
Enclosed please find our announcement for the 33rd Church of God of the Abrahamic 
Faith Gathering to be held July 21st through July 27th, 2008 at Denison University in 
Granville, Ohio.  We invite all of you to join us for a week of study and fellowship. 
 
Registration forms for the Gathering will be mailed in late March 2008 or you can go 
ON-LINE at www.cgaf.org to register, at that time.  In the meantime, please post this 
information for all in your ecclesia to see.  If you have any questions, please call or email 
me at 330-609-6957 or lisarek8@cs.com respectively.  Also, visit www.cgaf.org, where 
we will post additional information.   
 
 
In the Lord’s Service, 
 
Bro. Brad 
 
Brother Brad Rek 
CGAF Gathering Committee Secretary 
 
 


